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Fondren Renaissance Foundation

“In Fondren we build, innovate, and improve the community around us.  We thrive on this challenge.”    
                                 2022 Renaissance Society Co-Chair Caroline Lin
· August 15, 2019

 Chief James Davis
 Jackson Police Department
 327 E. Pascagoula
 Jackson, MS  39205


 Dear Chief Davis,Dear

 
The Fondren Renaissance Foundation would like to commend  the following officers for making Fondren a safe and civil community:

	Corporal Julianna Chisholm
	Officer Lane Morrison
	Officer Antoinette Clemons
	Officer Willie McLauren

These four JPD officers, along with our Fondren Security Chief Cory Whitlock, have worked together to address the many, complex issues facing our community.

As you know, community policing , a proven strategy for producing a safe and crime-free environment, has three important tactical elements:  positive interaction, partnerships and problem solving.   These elements have embraced and implemented by these Precinct 4 officers.   They are known in our community, they work with our own security efforts and our businesses, and they are proactive in dealing with issues that could evolve into actual crimes.

Please pass along our appreciation to these four officers.  We recognize their dedication, their expertise and their professionalism.



Sincerely,


Liz Brister
FRF Board President

 - Approved unanimously at the June 14 meeting of the Board of Directors-For the past  xxx years, the Renaissance Society has provided the launching pad for the FRF’s success.  As a Renaissance Society member, you’ve helped us transform Fondren into the vibrant place to which Greater Jackson is drawn to for shopping, dining and entertainment. 

For those of us are lucky enough to live here, the Foundation has been our advocate for improved community infrastructure and neighborhood safety. With the recent establishment of the Business Improvement District, we can look forward to even more opportunities to keep Fondren fabulous!

Now that our 2019 MS Food and Wine Festival  is behind us, we await wo of our most popular annual events in September:  the Four Seasons Juried Art Show and Symphony at Sunset.

These two events are special ones for our Renaissance Society members, occasions at which we recognize and honor you for your support.

Please make your 2019 Renaissance Society contribution of $1,000 by August 31 and let us show our appreciation with a public “thank you” in September.

Enclosed is a self-addressed, stamped envelope for your convenience in returning your check. 


Sincerely,


Roy Campbell					Mary Linley Sweat
President					 	Chair                            
Fondren Renaissance Foundation		Annual Giving Committee
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